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At its regular meeting of August 29, 2013, the Planning Commission considered City 
Council Bill #13-0244 for the purpose of designating the Canton Methodist Episcopal 
Church located at 1000 South Ellwood Ave. as a historical landmark.

In its consideration of this Bill, the Planning Commission reviewed the attached agenda and 
staff report that recommended approval of the Historic Landmark list.  Thus, the Planning 
Commission recommended approval of City Council Bill #13-0244 and adopted the 
following resolution eight members being present (eight in favor).

RESOLVED, That the Planning Commission concurs with the recommendation of its 
departmental staff, and recommends that City Council Bill #13-0244 be passed by the City Council.

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Wolde Ararsa, Division Chief, Land Use and 
Urban Design Division at 410-396-4488.
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Attachment

cc: Ms. Kaliope Parthemos, Deputy Chief for Economic and Neighborhood Development
Mr. Alex Sanchez, Chief of Staff 
Ms. Angela Gibson, Mayor’s Office
The Honorable Rochelle “Rikki” Spector, Council Rep. to Planning Commission
Mr. David Tanner, BMZA
Mr. Geoffrey Veale, Zoning Administration
Mr. Nicholas Blendy, DHCD
Ms. Barbara Zektick, DOT
Ms. Karen Randle, Council Services
Ms. Elena DiPietro, Law Dept.
Ms. Kathleen Kotarba, Chief, CHAP
Mr. Joseph Shultz & Mrs. Ann Shultz, Property Owners
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